
 

September 10, 2021  

Web Announcement 2579 

 
Update on the Urgent Announcement Regarding Claims Suspending 
for Budget Relief (Suspension Removed) 

Update to Web Announcement 2578:  Nevada Medicaid claims are no longer suspending temporarily for Budget 
Relief.  The suspended claims are being released and the adjudication of the claims will be reflected on remittance 
advices starting the week of September 13, 2021.  Providers should continue to submit claims as usual. 
 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2578_20210908.pdf

